
 

 

[Date] 

Dear [Legislator’s Name] 

I am a constituent and [your role/background] writing to urge your support for legislation to 
restore access to driver's privileges regardless of immigration status. This critical right, which 
was revoked for undocumented immigrants in 2007, needs to be reinstated for the safety and 
economic wellbeing of our state. 

Wisconsin's economy relies heavily on immigrant workers, including those who are not 
documented, particularly in our signature dairy industry. They are also essential to our food 
processing facilities, factories, restaurants, construction firms, manufacturing plants and others. 
Without their contributions, many of our state's key industries would face workforce shortages. 

This is a practical and non-partisan step that would benefit Wisconsin in several ways: 

·        Enhance public safety by ensuring all drivers are tested and insured and cooperate with law 
enforcement. 

·        Strengthen our economy by helping maintain a stable workforce for employers, letting 
workers commute to jobs especially in areas without public transportation. 

·        Support families by letting them take their children to school and have access to necessities 
like grocery shopping and healthcare, without fear of arrest. 

These driver’s licenses or cards would clearly state they cannot be used for voting. 

These community members already contribute significantly to our state as taxpayers, business 
owners, employees, and consumers. Restoring their ability to drive legally would strengthen 
these contributions while making our roads safer for everyone. 

I strongly urge you to support legislation restoring driver's license access to all, regardless of 
immigration status. This common-sense policy will benefit our entire state's safety, economy, 
and communities. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

 [Your Address] 

 [Your Contact Information] 



 


